
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 9:52 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Alan Silver

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
If the seasonal rate class is eliminated my electricity bill will drastically increase. It`s hard to believe that after all
this time we feel the need to eliminate this rate class.




